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School Board Meetings

Meetings are held the second Monday of each month (August-June) at 5:30 p.m. in a 
Sacred Heart Academy High School classroom. Meeting dates may change when 
scheduled on a day off, per the SHA academic calendar. Please contact Sarah Pieratt 
by email at spieratt@gafe.sha.net for additional information.

If you have a compliment, concern, or you wish to speak at a School Board meeting, 
please complete the SHA School Board Correspondence Form.
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